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Good morning,
My name is Gregory Imler, and I am a prosecuting attorney for Snohomish County. I object to this
amendment as it unnecessarily broadens the rule and would result in disparate outcomes because it
invites judges to exercise their personal belief and definition of fairness in deciding such a dismissal.
 
Thank you,
 
Gregory M. Imler
Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

 Snohomish County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office
3000 Rockefeller Ave., M/S 504 | Everett, WA  98201
425.262.2041
gregory.imler@co.snohomish.wa.us
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